
  
  

 

 

 

SEESAW UPDATE 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

The school has recently received advice from the NSW Department of Education that all public 

schools need to make new arrangements for 2023 about the financial management of the 

school. 

 

We have therefore been required to review all of our current online platforms, and as a result 

of identified security breaches, our school will NO LONGER be using SeeSaw.   

This has stopped immediately and you will not receive any further communication via this app. 

 

We will soon also stop using SchoolZine as our communication app and email.   

However, until Friday 16 December, you will continue to receive messages and information 

through this channel. 

Please keep an eye on your email inbox this week, to be notified IF your child is receiving an 

award at our upcoming Presentation Ceremony.  

 

As we commence 2023, you will receive detailed information about our new online platform – 

Compass.  Compass is a one-stop shop for all aspects relating to our school moving forward 

– payments, bookings, emails, messages, photos and communication from the classroom.  

 

We appreciate your understanding during this time of transition. 

Kind regards, 

Hallie Baxter (Principal) 

Middleton Grange Public School 
 

Monday 5 December 2022 
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